YEAR 7 SOLOIST'S CONCERT
TUESDAY 25th JUNE 2019
4.15pm to 5.00pm READ HALL

Dear Parents

Your child will be performing a piece or pieces in the Year 7 Soloists’ Concert starting at 4.15pm on Tuesday 25th June in the Read Hall. 

We look forward to seeing family and friends at the event.  Please ensure your child brings in their instruments and music to school on this day for a rehearsal and the event itself.

With best wishes

Suzie Koczur
Head of Music


